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I	am	sure	you	will	all	join	me	in	wishing	Iain	Root	well	on	his	long	road	to	recovery,	
having	contracted	Covid-19	during	November	he	was	admitted	to	hospital	in	
December	and	has	only	recently	been	released	from	hospital	into	home	care.	

Mike	Arnstein	was	voted	in	as	Vice	Chairman	at	today’s	meeting.	

With	43	participants	attending	the	meeting	via	Zoom	there	were	lengthy	discussions	
about	the	proposals	and	recommendations	for	amendments	to	rules	relating	to	
electronic	target	systems,	that	are	due	to	be	discussed	further	and	voted	on	at	the	
March	Shooting	Council	meeting.	

Benchrest	rules	are	also	being	reviewed	ahead	of	the	March	shooting	Council	
meeting	where	any	amendments	to	the	rules	will	be	discussed	and	voted	upon.	

NSRA	winter	league	competitions	have	been	reduced	from	10	to	5	rounds	and	the	
shoot	by	date	has	been	extended	until	the	end	of	May.	Announcements	about	other	
winter	competitions	will	be	made	soon	by	the	NSRA.		

The	uncertainty	revolving	around	the	on	going	Covid-19	restrictions	has	meant	that	
the	viability	of	running	many	of	the	summer	competitions	such	as	the	Scottish	and	
Bisley	meetings	remain	under	regular	review.	To	have	to	cancel	these	meetings	at	
the	last	minute	or	to	run	them	with	a	very	limited	number	of	entries	would	result	in	
large	financial	losses	to	the	association.	

The	next	Shooting	Council	meeting	is	due	to	be	held	on	the	27th	March	2021	via	
Zoom.	

P	L	Ralph	

	


